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Permission to Use Figure 2.3 

 

lengdahl@epi.org 

 
Amanda, 
  
Thank you for your interest in our work. You have permission to use the figure as explained 
below provided that you credit EPI and include the original source line for the data in the figure. 
Good luck with your dissertation! 
  
Lora Engdahl 
Publications Director 
EPI 
 

My name is Amanda Bell Morgan, and I am a doctoral candidate at Baylor University in the 

Department of Education. I am writing you for permission to use your Figure entitled “Teacher 

shortage as estimated by Sutcher, Hammond, and Carver-Thomas: projected teacher supply and 

demand for new teachers, 2003–2004 through 2024–2025. 

 

The title of my dissertation is as follows: A New Genre of Educators: Changing the Educational 

Landscape with Next-Career Professionals.  

 

If you need any additional information, please let me know.  I am including the graphic that I am 

seeking permission to use in my study. 

  
  

 
  
  
Kindly, 

 

Amanda Bell Morgan 

Baylor University  

Department of Education 

Advisor: Dr. Sandra Talbert 

sandra_talbert@baylor.edu  
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